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Dear Parent/Carer            14th March 2022 
 
Re: School Dinners after the Easter Break 
 
I have today received a letter from Taylor Shaw – our school meals provider – informing me that 
they are unable to offer the new Spring/Summer menu after the Easter holidays as previously 
planned. The reason for this is the fact that they are experiencing problems in sourcing the 
relevant products needed for the new menu. 
 
As such, the current Autumn/Winter menu will continue after the Easter break up to the half term 
holidays. Taylor Shaw intend to change to the Spring/Summer menu after the half term holiday. 
 
Can I ask that you still complete and return the new menu choices form for the Spring/Summer 
menu so that we can get everything set up ready for after half term. 
 
If your child is moving onto school dinners from packed lunches after the Easter holiday, they will 
need to complete a menu choices form for the Autumn/Winter menu which can be obtained from 
the school office. 
 
I apologise for any inconvenience this causes but the situation is obviously out of our hands. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 
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